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I oppose this bill. This is what make our city and state such an incredible place to live. 

We have so much access in our backyard to all this adventure and there’s not 

enough reason to restrict your tax paying citizens of this type of activity. This will 

further drive more and more taxpayers out of the city of Portland and continue its 

downhill spiral.  


